
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sport Relief – Friday 23rd March 
Thank you to everyone who donated to this last Friday. A total of £163 was raised. 
 
Class photos 
Class photos will be on Tuesday 24th April. This is the second week back after 
Easter.  
 
 
Easter Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who bought tickets for the Easter raffle. There was a total of 36 chocolate 
hampers to be won. The draw was made this morning and the hampers have been distributed around 
the classrooms to the lucky winners.  
 
House Non-Uniform Day 
Congratulations to Bamburgh who won this half term’s non-uniform day. 
 
Mrs Carmichael 
Today is Mrs Carmichael’s last day with us. We would like to thank Mrs Carmichael for all of her hard 
work over the last three years and wish her the very best, wherever her new venture takes her. 
 
 
End of term 
School closes tonight for the Easter holidays. We would like to thank everyone for their support this 
term and hope you all have a restful and enjoyable holiday time. 
 
School opens again for the Summer Term on Monday 16th April. 
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